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Dear Parents and Families, 

 

Welcome to the 2020-2021 school year! We have updated the Remote Learning 

Dashboard for this year. This is an online learning resource bank to assist you in 

helping your children engage in learning experiences, whether in the hybrid setting or 

100% virtual. The Remote Learning Dashboard can be accessed via the APW website 

in the following places: Student Resources, and Parent Resources.  

 

For elementary students simply click on the grade level, and for JSHS 

students click on the subject area. For teachers using Google 

Classroom, access codes are included. In addition, you will find links to 

several of the online programs your child will be using in the classroom. 

You will also notice a section in red for daily attendance. Each day 

students participate in learning from home online, please complete the 

attendance form, as this is required by the New York State Department 

of Education. For assistance with logins and Gmail, please click on 

Student Login Guidance. For additional assistance, you may also 

contact the Family Help Desk at FamilyHelpdesk@apw.cnyric.org or  

(315) 625-5240. 

 

We trust you will find this resource to be a valuable learning tool. Please stay connected 

through our APW Facebook page, email, and online learning platforms.  

 

Together We Are Rebel Strong, 

Dr. Naomi Ryfun 

Click here to 
access. 
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